
Good	Morning	Emiliano	Falcon,

I	am	in	receipt	of	your	public	records	request	for	any	and	all	information	pertaining	to	facial	recognition	and	the	company	Clearview	AI.		I	am	unable	to	provide	you
any	information	due	to	the	fact	that	the	Millbury	Police	Department	does	not	use	this	technology	and	we	have	not	met	with,	or	spoken	to	any	company	that
manufactures	or	sells	facial	recognition	software	or	products.		The	Millbury	Police	Department	only	has	twenty-one	officers	that	serve	a	town	of	approximately
15,000	residents	so	even	having	this	technology	would	not	be	a	priority	for	us.
Please	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions.

Sincerely,

Lt.	Brian	S.	Lewos

From:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	[efalcon@aclum.org]
Sent:	Monday,	April	06,	2020	5:07	PM
To:	Kade	Crockford;	Taïsha	Lazare
Subject:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

Good	Afternoon,

Please	see	attached.

Best,

Emiliano

------
Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
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From Brian	Lewos	<BLewos@millburypolice.com>
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